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23 August 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
 

YEARS 5 AND 6 ANNUAL EXCURSION 
 

It is now only 5 school weeks until we leave for our 3 day excursion to Ballarat. 
Numbers have now been confirmed based on the confirmation of attendance 
that you returned. Please remember that final payments should be made by 23 
September unless other arrangements have been made with the school. 
 
The cost of the excursion remains at $450.00.  Thank you to those parents 
who have already sent in their deposit or paid the full amount.  Please 
remember that full payment is required by Friday 23 September.  It is the policy 
of the NSW Department of Education that no student will be disadvantaged 
due to financial constraints and consequently assistance is available if 
required.  Please see either Mr Allibon or Miss Fage if you need help. 
 
Accommodation and venue bookings have been confirmed for all Year 5 and 
Year 6 students attending.  
 
Yours in Education 
 
Mrs Smith 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 
 

Principal - Craig Allibon 
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